
 

Notice of Quorum 
Posted Friday, March 25, 2022 

 
 
 
 

Pursuant to SDCL 1-25-1, notice is hereby given that a 
quorum of Board of Trustees members will be present at a 
meeting of the Higher Learning Commission site visit team on 
Monday, March 28, 2022, at the Western Dakota Technical 
College Campus in Rapid City, South Dakota.  No business will 
be conducted. The purpose of the meeting is for the HLC site 
visit team to interview WDTC Board members as part of the 
College’s accreditation reaffirmation process. 
 

- Dr. Ann Bolman, President 


